Christine Torok <ctorok@townofbelleair.net>

Request-3 Stonegate Variance

Craig Taraszki <CraigT@)jpfirm.com> Mon, Mar 6, 2017 at 11:14 AM
To: Christine Torok <ctorok@townofbelleair.net>
Cc: Micah Maxwell <mmaxwell@townofbelleair.net>, John Connelly <john@connelly.org>

Christine,

Please let this email serve as notice that | will be representing John Connelly as a registered opponent of the
application for two variances associated with a private dock proposed at the property located at Parcel No. 29-29-15-
85511-000-0003, which application will be heard by the Planning and Zoning Board on March 13, 2017, and the Town
Commission on March 21, 2017. Mr. Connelly resides at 1 Harborside Drive, which is immediately south of Parcel No.
29-29-15-85511-000-0003.

Thank you,
Craig A. Taraszki

Johnson Pope Bokor Ruppel & Burns, LLP

333 3™ Avenue North, Suite 200
St. Petersburg, FL 33701
Main: 727-800-5980

Direct: 727-551-4434

From: Christine Torok [mailto:ctorok@townofbelleair.net]
Sent: Thursday, March 02, 2017 11:00 AM
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